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Weekly Bulletin ~ Bwletin Wythnosol   
Summer Term ~ 27th April 2018 

Don’t forget the school’s website stjosephs.wales ~ Download the app NOW! 

Follow us on Twitter @SJ_WXM and @SJ_WXM_HEAD 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Prayer ~ Gweddi yr Wythnos 
 

We pray for the young people of our school community and for all who seek to help and support 
them... Lord, as your Spirit wells up within us, we ask you to spin the threads that connect us with 
those that we live and work amongst. May we be ready to share in each other’s joys and sorrows. 
May we offer companionship and support as together we build and strengthen our community. 

Lord in your mercy, hear our prayer. 

Attendance Matters ~ Materion Presenoldeb 
 

This week’s whole school attendance is a fantastic 96.8%. 
 
 Well done - another week above stretch target. Keep it up everyone! It’s great to see 8 Romero reaching 
100% this week – your Headteacher’s reward is on its way to you! With three Form Families and three Year 

Groups achieving stretch target, it is great to see that you are all trying your very best to make every 
day of education count. Let’s see if we can improve on these figures yet again next week please.                 

Mrs Ellis 
 

 

 

Year Cassidy Devereux King Kolbe Romero 
Year 

Average 

7 91.3 98.5 98.2 97.8 96.3 96.4 

8 99.3 98.8 98.9 97.1 100 98.8 

9 95.4 98.9 95.6 95.4 97.8 96.6 

10 94.4 95.5 94.6 94.8 97.6 95.4 

11 97.1 94.8 94.6 98.2 99.1 96.8 

Family 

Average 

95.5 97.3 96.4 96.7 98.2 

 

 

Important Dates ~ Dyddiadau Pwysig 
 

 

3rd May Year 11 Service of Celebration 
 
 

7th May May Day – School closed 
 
 

23rd May Year 8 Geography River Trip 
 
 

25th May School closes for Whit half term 
 
 

4th June School opens 
 
 

22nd June Year 11 Leavers ‘Farewell’ 
 
 

25th June Rocket Week begins 
 
 

25th June New Intake Evening 
 
 

29th June PTA Disco for Years 6, 7 and 8  
 

Lost Property 
 

We are experiencing a high volume of calls from 
parents/carers whose children have lost coats, 
sweatshirts etc.  A reminder - all items of clothing 
should have the pupil’s name displayed in 
them.  Please understand that there are over 700 
pupils in the school.   This is not a primary school 
and we expect all our pupils to be responsible for 
their own belongings.  If an item of clothing is 
found in a classroom it is moved to the hanging 
pegs in that classroom so that when a pupil realises 
the item is missing they can retrace their steps to 
find the item.  At the end of every half term all 
property remaining in the classrooms is taken to 
the social court and displayed for pupils to identify 
and recover.                                                     Mr Wilkinson 


